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SEXUAL ASSAULT NURSE EXAMINERS CONTRIBUTION AGREEMENTS
Dear Members of the Board:

During budget hearings for Fiscal Year 2000-01, your Board approved contracts with
two sexual assault nurse examiners. At that time, the Sheriffs Office was asked to
return to your Board in August with related agreements between the County and the
cities of Santa Cruz, Scotts Valley, Capitola and Watsonville, the University of
California at Santa Cruz, and Dominican and Watsonville hospitals for their ongoing
support and contributions to the Sexual Assault Nurse Examiners (SANE) program.

The Sheriffs Office has prepared and mailed the agreements to these participating
agencies for signatures. At this time, not all of the agreements have been returned to
this office. We are in contact with the agencies and expect to receive all of the signed
agreements in time for your Board’s meeting of September 19, 2000.

It is, therefore, RECOMMENDED, that your Board defer approval of the Sexual Assault
Nurse Examiner contribution agreements until September 19, 2000.

Sincerely,
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MARK S. TRACY
Sheriff-Coroner
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